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A message from Mr farrell

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this newsletter finds you well and that you and your families had a
wonderful Christmas and a happy start to the New Year. As we welcome the

children back for the Spring term, we’re filled with excitement for the term ahead.
Our calendar is already brimming with a variety of events and activities that we are
sure the children will enjoy and benefit from, so do keep an eye out for updates in

future newsletters and on our school website.
As the weather remains chilly, we kindly ask that all children come to school each
day with a warm coat, as well as hats, scarves and gloves if needed. Outdoor play

and fresh air are an important part of the school day and we want to ensure
everyone stays comfortable and healthy.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to another fantastic
term together.

Best wishes,
Mr Farrell



classroom news

Year 3 PE
In gymnastics, Class 3 made
clear shapes and balances,

holding them still for 5 seconds.
Gymnastic shapes include

straddle, pike, tuck, dish and
back support, and balances

were created using 4, 3, then 2
points.

This week, Year 6 received their first set
of letters from their Spanish pen pals in
Madrid. They are really excited to read

them. Our Spanish friends were so
pleased to receive our letters just before

Christmas. Having real communication
in another language has proved an

invaluable learning tool for us. We’re
already planning what we’re going to

send next! 



Friday 24th January - Vision screening for Class R
Tuesday 4th February - Young Voices
Friday 7th February - SATS Parents Meeting 3.30pm
Monday 10th February - Sign  up sheet for Parent Consultations
Thursday 13th February - Class 3 Assembly 2.50pm (doors open 2.40pm)
Monday 17th - Friday 21st February - HALF TERM

upcoming events

E Safety - Protecting Ourselves Online
Responsible Online Behaviour 

Children must understand they are responsible for their actions online.
Whether posting, commenting, or sharing, kindness and respect should
always come first. Their digital footprint—the trail of online actions—can
impact their future. For tips on building digital resilience and fostering

positive online habits, visit ceopeducation.co.uk

Change Notification

We will be making a change to the way
families wait when we have events on

such as class assemblies, concerts etc.
From now on please could we ask all

families to wait outside the reception
area.  We will put a board outside and
this will form the start of the line.  The

reason for the change is that we are
finding the reception area gets very full
and therefore it is extremely difficult to
get children, staff and other visitors in

and out of the school.

Thank you for your understanding.
Mini Annes is back on this

Monday 13th January


